
 

 

Ref: CTL/SE/2023-24/101                                               February 3, 2024 

To, 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001 

 

Scrip Code: 538476                                   ISIN: INE172D01021                                            Scrip ID: CTL                                                                       

SUB: INTIMATION REGARDING RESIGNATION OF STATUTORY AUDITOR 
 

REF: REGULATION 30 OF THE SEBI (LISTING OBLIGATIONS AND DISCLOSURE 

REQUIREMENTS) REGULATIONS, 2015 (LISTING REGULATION) READ WITH SEBI 

CIRCULAR NO. CIR/CFD/CMD1/114/2019 DATED OCTOBER 18, 2019 (‘THE 

CIRCULAR’) 

 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
We wish to inform you that M/s A.C. Gupta & Associates (FRN: 008079N) have tendered their 
resignation from the office of the Statutory Auditor of the Company with effect from 3rd February, 
2024 citing the fact that the validity of their Peer Review Certificate had elapsed on 31.12.2023 
and the renewal of Peer Review Certificate is still under process. They further state that, given 
the uncertain time frame it is unlikely to get renewed before the issue of next Limited Review 
Report. 
 
Enclosed herewith is the resignation letter, along with Annexure A of the circular, received from 
the Statutory Auditor of the company. 
 
We request you to kindly take the enclosed documents on records. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
For Capital Trade Links Limited 
 
 
 
 
ANUPRIYA OJHA 
(Company Secretary & Compliance Officer) 
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